Selectmen’s Correspondence

February 2, 2021

. Letter from Roger & Sharon Forget thanking the Police Department their
compassion and support in the loss of their son.

. Email from Ben Spalding interested in committee vacancies on the Cable
Advisory Board and the Cape Cod Water Protection Collaborative.

. ABCC approval for Chart Room alteration of licensed premise.

. Letter from E. Ellis regarding a gas company on Freighthouse Road and
response from the Fire Chief.
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